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Our Ref: LBr/IGi 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 12 Residential to Carlton Lodge Monday 16 – 18 Wednesday October 2023 

We are very excited to announce that we are organising a three-day residential trip at the Carlton Lodge 

Residential Centre, which is near Thirsk on the borders of both the North Yorkshire Moor and Yorkshire 

Dales.  Over this period, students will participate in eight different activities, for example abseiling, high 

ropes and kayaking. A few weeks before the trip commences, a full programme of activities will be provided. 

However, you can view the range of activities through the Carlton Lodge website. 

Residential courses organised by the school are, of course, optional.  However, students will benefit from a 

vast experience, both educationally and socially.  I feel certain that this year’s programme will prove to be 

enjoyable as well as worthwhile.    

We would like to offer this opportunity to a group of 30 students in the Sixth Form.  The trip will take place 

from Monday 16 to Wednesday 18 October 2023, at a cost of £207 per student.  This includes return travel 

by coach, full board accommodation and a full programme of activities. Students who are eligible for the 16-

19 Bursary Fund will be able to use some of their fund to contribute towards the cost of this trip. 

If your child is interested in taking part, please complete the consent form by Wednesday 6 September. We 

will then require an initial non-refundable deposit of £50, to be paid, via Parent Pay, by Monday 11 

September 2022.  The full amount will be payable by Monday 18 September 2023.  

We will be provide more information closer to the time but, in the meantime, if you wish to find out more 

about Carlton Activity Centre, please visit their website . 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs E Braim 

Curriculum Lead – Sixth Form 

elizabethbraim@allertongrange.com  

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 
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